
 
 

January 2020 

Newsletter 

Next Meeting 

January 14 6:00 PM -7:00 PM 
Networking at 5:30 PM 
Technical Tour of the Brewery 
ASSP Awards Ceremony 
 
813 5th Street 
Augusta GA      Scan QR Code for Map 

Chapter Officers 

President 

James Charlton 
Savannah River Site 
706-691-5789 
Jcharlton2@gmail.com 

President-Elect 

Angela Ray 
Savannah River Site 
702-429-2280 
rayangelac@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Alex Brown 
SHEPRD EHS 
440-292-5559 
alexander.brown@sheprdehs.com  

Secretary 

Chrissi Park 
Kimberly-Clark Corp. 
803-867-4517 
chrissi.m.park@kcc.com  

Membership & Programs 

Wendy Stack & Stan Norton 
Industrial Rubber & Supply 

706-790-6550 

Delegate 

Sonya Patton 
Savannah River Site 
803-208-1988 
sonya.patton@srs.gov 
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Presidents Message 

The 20’s are here again.  It was over a hundred years 
ago that the ASSP group formed to protect 
workers.  Looking at photos of the past, Iron worker 
walking on steel beam without fall protection, 
hundreds of feet in the air, are unheard of 
today.  Safety in the workplace has changed and will 
continue to change.   

But for now, we need to learn the available best 
practices that we can incorporate in our workplaces- 
with the fundamental goal of ensuring that everyone 
goes home in the same condition as they arrived.  As 
we start our first meeting of the year, make a resolution 
that you can keep that is, committing to getting 
involved with your ASSP chapter and making new 
connections. 

-James Charlton 

 

Looking for a Job?  
Scan the code 

Catch up on Government 
Affairs News 

Past Meetings 

MAY:  USC Aiken Survey Results showing interest in the community for an OSH 
Degree Program.  USC Aiken will continue efforts towards this goal.   
SEP:  OSHA Update Summary of the Fall Agenda 
OCT:  Indoor Air Quality This was an informative and interactive discussion lead by  
Mark Schweder detailing investigation methods to solve Indoor Air Quality issues.   
NOV:  Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) Workshop This 
workshop was packed with energetic speakers talking about everything from Cyber 
Security to Risk Homeostasis. 
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